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Board of Firewards Meeting 
 

May 2, 2013 
 

Firewards Present:  David A.Bowles, Harry Remick, Dana Littlefield, Dana Teryek. 
 
Members Present: Chief Richard Colcord, Asst. Chief Jim Bowles, FF Steve Knapp, FF 
Marsha Colcord, 
Prob. FF Zack Remick. 
 
Public Present: None 
 
Meeting Opened at 19:30 by Chair D. A. Bowles.  
 
Minutes: Minutes from April 4, 2013 meeting were read.  Motion made to accept 
minutes by H. Remick, 2nd D. Littlefield. All in favor. 
 
Old Business:  
Chief Colcord reported that all apparatus, including the Forestry vehicles, have been 
inspected. 
 
Chief Colcord advised that the Rescue Squad cannot be painted by H. Remick because 
the Town requires that all contractors be required to carry liability insurance. Chief will 
get a quote from a local painting company. 
 
Chief Colcord gave a new master key for the key boxes to D. Littlefield. 
 
New Business: 
Chief Colcord discussed the Great Hill Fire Tower webcam project.  Chief advised that 
the project requires $2,500 and that the Economic Council does not have enough money 
yet to fund the project.  It was asked if the Fire Department would assist in funding the 
project and any contribution by the department would be matched by John Roberts.  
Discussion ensued.  D. Littlefield made a motion that the Fire Department will expend 
$500 towards the webcam and Forestry will also expend $500.  Seconded by H. Remick. 
All in favor.  
 
Chief Colcord mentioned that the office computer hard drive crashed.  Chief took the 
computer to Lakes Region Computer and they will attempt to salvage any information 
they can from the hard drive.  Chief also presented the Board with a quote for a new 
computer in the amount of $1,359.87.  H. Remick made a motion to spend up to $1,500 
to include a new computer and installation. Seconded by D. Littlefield.  All in favor. 
 
Chief will be away for Guard duty this weekend. 
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D. Littlefield discussed training for next week will be Forestry training on Old Mail Rd 
on Saturday at 08:00 and will be instructed by Asst. Chief D. Teryek and Forest Fire 
Warden M. Norcross. 
 
Non-Public:  None 
 
Adjournment: Motion for adjournment at 20:25 made by D. Littlefield. 2nd by H. 
Remick. All in favor. 
 
Submitted Respectfully by Dana Littlefield 


